Update from Sierra Service Project (SSP)

The Sierra Service Project has been serving the Chiloquin community since 2013. They've
assisted many residents with home repairs including roofing, ramps and porches, painting and
other general home repairs. Unfortunately, SSP is unable to come to Chiloquin again this year.
See SSP's response below.

“I'm sad to say we aren’t returning this year. We have about half as many volunteers as we did
in 2019 so we are running smaller operations. | hope we are able to return in the future! Please
pass along my apologies to those who may request home repairs. | wish we could be there this
summer. Thank you for your understanding."


https://www.cityofchiloquin.org/community/page/update-sierra-service-project-ssp

